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It's one of 200 new and revised entries from
East African English in the latest update of
the Oxford English Dictionary.

Oyee! It's official - nyama choma makes it to

the dictionary
so it’s surprising to see that the definition
of the car is a little outdated. We are
therefore inviting the Oxford English
Dictionary and the Oxford Dictionaries to
update its online ...
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Jaguar I-PACE Redefining What it Means to Be

a ‘Car’
But after studying 64 participants from
Central Europe, who reported their hunger,
anger, irritability, pleasure and arousal
levels five times a day, researchers found
that greater levels of ...

‘Being hangry is real’: Study links hunger
and irritability
opossum debate—it’s a little less
straightforward. Recurring vs. reoccurring
falls into the latter category (though this
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situation does also involve an extra c). The

Oxford English Dictionary ...

Recurring vs. Reoccurring: What’s the
Difference, and When Should I Use Each?
“The colloquial term “hangry” refers to the
notion that people become angry when hungry,
but very little research ... was even added

to the Oxford English Dictionary in January
2018.
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